
 

Appreciation to our PERI Partners 2022 

 

 

St. Margaret’s School (Primary) would like to express our appreciation and gratitude 

to our school’s PERI upgrading partners who have been working hard on our school 

building project. We value their hard work and dedication, and we would like to say a 

big Thank You to every person involved. The school has specially prepared this video, 

and dedicate it to all the people involved in our school building project.  

From all of us in St. Margaret’s School (Primary) , we would like to say,  

Thank You and God Bless You! 


